
 

 

From:  The Private Secretary Level 9 
 Causeway Exchange 
 1-7 Bedford Street 
 Belfast 
 BT2 7EG 
  
 Telephone: 028 9051 2692 
 e-mail:  private.office@communities-ni.gov.uk 

 Our ref: INV-1886-2024 

 Date:    07th October 2024  

Denise Dickson 

Planning Department, Cloonavin  

66 Portstewart Road 

Coleraine 

BT 52 1EY  

 

Via email: Denise.Dickson@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk 

 

Dear Denise 

 

INVITATION TO ATTEND COUNCIL MEETING ON 4 FEBRUARY 2025 TO 

DISCUSS STRATEGIC HOUSING ISSUES, BUDGET AND RESOLUTION TO THE 

HOUSING CRISIS PROBLEM IN CAUSEWAY COAST AND GLENS BOROUGH 

COUNCIL AREA. 

 

Many thanks for your kind invitation for Minister Gordon Lyons to attend the above 

council meeting.   

 

Minister Lyons is happy to accept your invitation, subject to Assembly Business.   

 

Please contact his diary secretary at private.office@communities-ni.gov.uk to make 

the necessary arrangements.  

 

Yours sincerely, 



 

 

 

Louise Anderson 
Private Secretary 


